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Message from Mrs Stout  
 
Our newsletter this week is full of such a variety 
of learning and experiences! We work hard to 
help our children develop their own characters 
by focussing on our school values– self worth, 
resilience, ambition and communication.  I think 
each one of our values can be seen in our news-
letter today giving you just a snapshot of what 
it is like everyday here at school.  It is a brilliant 
place where our team work so hard to create 
worthwhile learning opportunities for our chil-
dren.  I think you will enjoy seeing the many 
things which have kept us so busy!  

Meadowfield retains their Gold Start from NHS for 
tooth brushing excellence!  

A massive well done to our whole school and            
especially Mrs Ullyart and 5BR for enabling          
Meadowfield to retain its Gold Standard in oral         
hygiene once more.  This is not an easy achievement 
and the planning and organisation around an entire 
school safely brushing their teeth once a day every 
day in school time is challenging.  But we have done it 
and here is our certificate—sparkly smiles all round 
here at Meadowfield! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A sad message from Mrs Uzma Tayyab in Early Education 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I have known Meadowfield for over 15 years now and it has been 
amazing to see us become so diverse as a school and a                  
community.  You should all be very proud. Some of you I have known 
since I first started working here, and it has been great to see you 
and your families develop and grow. 
After all this time, I have decided to leave Meadowfield. It has been 
a pleasure working here, with all of you and your children.  
My last working day will be Friday the 27th Jan. Good luck to you all 
and thank you for being a part of my journey. 
Uzma. 
We are so sad to see Uzma leave us but know she is moving to an-
other position working with families and younger children where 
she will make a hug difference—we will miss you so much Uzma—
good luck in your future career!  
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Nursery 

STAR BADGE 

Ridha A 

Noor N 

CHILDREN 

Liliana H 

Remii-Rae M 

RRR 

RSM 

Phoebe G 

Foad S 

Iyla U 

Charlie S 

1RO Nicole K Lura Z 

1GH Rosemarie C Charlie P 

2FE Delilah-G Faith JR 

2BC Emily H Adam B 

3DBJ Oliver A Lexie Mae L 

3WG Avery F Lawi R 

4BT Georgia M Polina N 

4RT Sophia C Aryia M 

5BR Wiktoria C Rachel M 

5CD Austeja L Hunter H 

6PSG Archie B Edwin S 

6RE Gemma H Kayden S; Ousman S 

6MT Abby K Aiste L 

Reading is one of the things we enjoy most at Meadowfield—we read to learn, to research, to investi-
gate but most of all we read to enjoy ourselves.  It starts right from Early Education and here in Nursery 
you can see our children enjoying a range of books and getting so much fun out of sharing this with 

each other!  

Year 4 scientists in action! 
Year 4 have been investigating if we can 
change the state of an item. We had ice, 
butter and chocolate all in their solid state. 
We found that if we heated them using our 
hands, breath and hairdryers then we could 
change them into a liquid state. It was very 
messy but great fun too!  
 


